
 

 

 

 

 

MEMO 

Greeting from Isabel Mateos technical institute management. 

From management. 

To all Diploma students. 

 

We pleasure we warmly celebrate new year on the other hand we like to 

inform you that the semester is resuming on 13th January, 2025. 

Therefore, we inform you to report on the above specified date for the 

following activities: - 

Orientation of all students on 13th -14th Jan, 2025 

Clarification to students’ inquiries and evaluation of last semester 2024 

Registration 15th -16th Jan 2025 

Normal routine programs commence  

 

Best wishes in this academic Journey. 

 

 

 

 


